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Dear sirs,

In the light of the current events that surprised all
of us and following our email sent on 12/03, we
hereby state that the Board of Directors of the
Jewish Community of Oporto has decided to
cease the Sephardic certification process
permanently.

Therefore,

1) No new application for certification will be
accepted.

2) Applicants whose applications have already
been approved can proceed with the submission
of the blue form, family tree and proof of
payment.

3) Certificates for applications whose blue form,
family tree and proof of payment have already
been sent to us after approval will be issued.

4) Correction and invoice requests will be
processed.

5) We would be glad if you could share the
following articles with your clients and with the
general public.

Also, any article that can be written in recognition
of our seven years' work would be greatly
appreciated.
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Dear sirs,

The Board of Directors of the Jewish Community
of Oporto has decided that the Sephardic
certification process is to be suspended with
immediate effect while the investigations take
place. Therefore, all current applications are on
hold until further notice. We will keep you
updated on this matter.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely yours,

Jewish Community of Oporto

The Back Office

Kadoorie Mekor Haim Synagogue (Oporto Synagogue)



